
 

  

                                                                      

                                                  

                                          
State of Vermont                               Agency of Transportation 
Operations & Safety Bureau    
2178 Airport Rd [phone]  802-371-8827 
Barre, VT 05641 [fax]  802-828-2437     
vtrans.vermont.gov [ttd]  800-253-0191

September 15, 2025 
 
Town of Mendon, Selectboard 
2282 US Route 4 
Mendon, VT 05701 

 

Re: Speed Limit Reduction along US-4 

 
Dear Selectboard, 
 
This letter is in response to your March 24, 2025, letter requesting the speed limit be reviewed 
and reduced along US-4 in Mendon from the Rutland Town line easterly to the beginning of the 
50-mph zone near Medway Road.   
 
At its September 10, 2025 meeting, the Vermont Traffic Committee voted to decrease the current 
45-mph speed zone on US-4 in Mendon to 40-mph. 
 
A copy of the official Speed Limit Certificate is included with this letter.  We recommend that 
this certificate be filed in the Town records. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (802) 371-8827 or at ian.degutis@vermont.gov if you 
have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ian Degutis, PE, PTOE 
Traffic Operations Engineer 
 
 
 
cc: Christopher Taft, DTA, AOT District 3 (via e-mail: Christopher.taft@vermont.gov ) 

Ethan Pepin, Rutland Regional Planning Commission (via e-mail: ethan@rutlandrpc.org ) 
Faith Dall, VTrans Planning Coordinator (via e-mail: faith.dall@vermont.gov ) 
Kristin Driscoll, Traffic Operations Manager (via email: Kristin.Driscoll@vermont.gov)  
Josh Taylor, Traffic Engineer (vi email: Joshua.E.Taylor@vermont.gov ) 
Jesse Devlin, Safe Systems Manager (via email: Jesse.Devlin@vermont.gov ) 
File, via J. Kelly Traffic Investigator 

 


